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DIVISION OF WATER SUPPLY PROTECTION 

WATERSHED FORESTRY PROGRAM 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

 

 
DCR’s Division of Water Supply Protection, Office of Watershed Management is accepting 

public comment on forestry projects proposed for Fiscal Year 2018.  These proposals were 

presented at the following public meetings: 

 

 Quabbin Reservoir: Quabbin Watershed Advisory Committee, June 5, 2017 

 Ware River: Ware River Watershed Advisory Committee, May 11, 2017 

 Wachusett and Sudbury Reservoir: Wachusett Public Meeting, June 20, 2017 

 

 

The presentations are viewable on DCR’s website at www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/water-res-

protection/watershed-mgmt/forestry-projects.html or www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-

outreach/public-meetings/.   

 

The public is invited to submit comments online at www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-

outreach/submit-public-comments/ or by U.S. mail addressed to the Department of Conservation 

and Recreation, Office of Public Outreach, 251 Causeway St., Boston, MA  02114.  Comments 

must be received by the close-of- business on July 21, 2017.      

 

If you have questions, please contact Brian Keevan at brian.keevan@state.ma.us or (413) 323-

6921 x 551. 

 
 

Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR! 
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